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  Application Ref:    2015/2089/P 
Associated Ref:  2015/2109/L 
 2015/7079/P 
 2015/7300/L 

 

   Please ask for:      Rob Tulloch 
  Telephone: 020 7974 2516 
 
  23 June 2016 

Dear  Sir/Madam 
  

NOTIFICATION OF RECEIPT OF REVISED OR AMENDED PLANS FOR AN 
APPLICATION FOR PROPOSED WORKS OR DEVELOPMENT 

 
You may have received a letter from the Council notifying you about an application for 
proposed works at the following address, and/or already written to us about the application.  
 
Address:  
11 Rosslyn Hill 
London 
NW3 5UL 
 
The Proposed Work: Excavation to create basement extension with sub-basement plant 
room to east of property, partial demolition of single storey self-contained studio above and 
like for like replacement as ancillary accommodation to main house, insertion of a covered 
lightwell to south of property. 
***REVISION - Second basement to west of property removed from proposal*** 
 
 
The Council has now received revised plans which we wish to give you the opportunity to 
comment upon.  
 
You can also view the revised plans on the Council’s planning website, Planning Online, 
at www.camden.gov.uk/planning. 
 
The proposal described above may not cover all the aspects of the application. The revised 
plans may show additional information. 
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You may comment on any aspect of this application and not just the aspects that have 
been revised. If you wish to comment, please write to us at the address at the top of the 
letter or e-mail us at planning@camden.gov.uk within 14 days from the date of this letter 
to ensure that we can take your views into account. Please remember to quote the 
application number shown above. If you send your comments by e-mail, please also 
remember to include your full postal address as well. If your comments are received after 
the 14 day deadline then it may be too late for these to be taken into account before the 
application is determined. 
 
Most applications are decided by officers under powers delegated to the Director of 
Environment. However, larger scale proposals, or cases where there are many people 
objecting, may be considered by the Committee itself. If you do make a comment  and the 
application is to be decided by the Development Control Committee I will write to you 
before the meeting to give you the date, time and location and details of how you can make 
your views known to the committee. 
 
If you do write to us we will tell you what that decision was once the decision has been 
made. We regret however that due to the large number of letters received in respect of 
many applications we cannot enter into a written correspondence in regard to questions or 
issues raised.  
 
You should be aware that letters received in response to an application are public 
documents available for anyone to inspect, including the person making the application, 
either after the decision is made or if an appeal is received. 
 
If you are not the owner of the property you occupy, please tell the owner about this letter.  
 
Yours faithfully 
Rob Tulloch 
From 1 April 2013 we will publish all comments we receive about planning 
applications on our website. We will not publish your personal contact details. 
We will not acknowledge receipt of your comments but you can check your comments 
and others made by searching for the planning application reference at 
www.camden.gov.uk/planning. 
 


